
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

TOGETHER WE WORSHIP AND SERVE JESUS CHRIST AND PURSUE GOD’S WILL 
 
 

FOR THE WEEK OF JUNE 30, 2024 

SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00am  
Worship – 10:15am 
 
MONDAY 
Quilters – 12:30pm 
 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice – 7:00pm 
 
WEDNESDAY 
Bible Study – Returning Soon for a Short 
Summer Study, then Fall 
 
THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry 3:00 to 4:30pm 
at Jenkins, then to Nashville 
 
BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES  
FOR OUT CHURCH FAMILY: 
  

Happy Birthday! 
July 2nd – Ruth Bowers 
 
No anniversaries this week! 
  
LAST WEEK’S PRAYER REQUESTS: 
Matt Foust, Marilyn Gwin, Jessica Salamida, 
B.B., Wes, Bill Cook, Joyce, Kathy, Ty, and 
John. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938

 

"Majesty" #74 

Adapted from Psalm 30 
 

 

"Praise to the Lord, the Almighty" #8 
 

Lamentations 3:22-25 

"His Name is Wonderful" #101 

Mark 1:14-34 
 

“Preaching Mark: The New Normal” 

"My Jesus, I Love Thee" #364 
 

The Apostle’s Creed 
 

"God Bless America"



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

Church Outing to Mammoth Cave State Park 
Saturday, July 20th 

Times will be announced next week and will include a stop for lunch. 
If you’re interested in going, please let the office know by next Sunday. 

 
Women’s Lunch in Leiper’s Fork! 

Saturday, July 27th 
Meet at the church to leave at 10:30 or meet in Leiper’s Fork at 11:15. 

Contact Elder Liz Mills if you’re interested, have ideas, or want more information. 
 

Next Sunday is Communion Sunday and our Potluck Luncheon 
We will celebrate the Holy Sacrament and share our monthly meal. Join us! 

 

 

Do you want to know more about the Bible? 

We have plenty of opportunities. 

 

The class in the gym begins a study on Hebrews today! 

 

The class across from the kitchen is two weeks into a video series on John’s gospel.  

It’s led by Rev. Dr. Mitzi Minor from Memphis Theological Seminary. 

 

We are currently preaching through Mark. To aid in hearing God’s Word, read Mark 2 this 

week and familiarize yourself with the story. 

 

Fall Bible Study will begin in August.  

Interested in learning anything in particular? Let Brother Jason know! 

Don’t forget to check  

The Bulletin Board in the church 

hallway for updates on… 

 
One Small Thing 

Family Foods 

Food Pantry 

Ministry Highlights 

 

Each month we’ll have a focus on an 

important aspect of our church! 

 

Last month we talked about our 

ministry through the Day School. 

This month we’ll focus on Stewardship, 

what it is, and how we can live it out for 

the benefit of God’s Kingdom.  

 


